
 

 
TOWNE MEADOW ELEMENTARY 
Amanda Gillim, Site Supervisor 
agillim@carmelclayparks.com | 317.698.7950 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spooky Fall Festival Success 
 
Thank you for a wonderful Spooky Fall Festival! We had 
a wonderful time and enjoyed spending the evening 
with our families. Trick-or-Treating was a blast as the 
kiddos went around to each Counselor to get some 
goodies! We even had a Laser Maze and some glowing 
fun in the LGI! We always love seeing your beautiful, 
colorful pumpkins each year and hope you enjoyed the 
caramel apples….even with too much chocolate and too many sprinkles!! Most of 
all, at the end of the night, our Mummy Races were fantastic this year as we 
wrapped up our moms and dads! What fun we all had in the mummy wrappings in 
the gym! We hope you had a spooky great time and we hope to see you back next 
year!      

 
Homework Time @ ESE 

We are so happy to have a more engaged and 
creative Academic Assistance time at TM ESE. Though we still 
encourage all of our students to complete their homework here at 
ESE so they can relax at home, some kiddos need a brain break after 
being in class all day! What better way to get a break than by using 
our brains in a fun creative way! We have STEM options each day that 
our students can choose from along with a homework and reading 
area. These options are also available for those who are requested to 
get their homework completed first, after checked by a counselor. 
We have enjoyed watching them build creative structures, practice 

spelling and math skills by playing games, and thinking outside 
the box when problem solving. 
 
A new addition to our Academic Assistance time at ESE is our 
Virtual Field Trips. This may be exploring the NatGeo or NASA 
website, watching The Magic School Bus, or seeing a clip from 
Bill Nye the Science Guy. We are wanting to incorporate fun, 
new, knowledge-building opportunities for our kiddos after 
school. 


